
From: Cunningham, Becky C.
Sent: 4/21/2010 1:42:14 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Lindh appt. 

Room 5209 confirmed.

Becky Cunningham
Assistant to Frank Lindh, General Counsel
415/703-2128
Room 5138
bec@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Cunningham, Becky C.
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 1:40 PM 
To: 'Horner, Trina'
Subject: RE: Lindh appt.

I’m awaiting confirmation on Room 5209 (greenhouse) for the meeting.

Becky Cunningham
Assistant to Frank Lindh, General Counsel
415/703-2128
Room 5138
bec@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 12:42 PM 
To: Cunningham, Becky C.
Subject: RE: Lindh appt.

Ok. we will take it. Please hold 3-5 pm Monday with Frank for me, Becky. I will send Frank and a few 
others at the CPUC a meeting request in a few minutes.

SB GT&S 0043425
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From: Cunningham, Becky C. [mailto:becky.cunningham@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 11:03 AM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: RE: Lindh appt.

3-5 is open. I expect Frank to come in, but one never knows these days ...

Becky Cunningham
Assistant to Frank Lindh, General Counsel
415/703-2128
Room 5138
bec@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 11:00 AM 
To: Cunningham, Becky C.
Subject: RE: Lindh appt.

Thanks Becky, I have been trying to get a consensus on open times, with limited success. Is the 
Monday 3-5 slot still open? If so I think that is going to be a better time. Thanks for the heads up about 
the calendar filling up....

Trina

From: Cunningham, Becky C. [mailto:becky.cunningham@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 10:10 AM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Lindh appt.

Trina, FYI Frank’s calendar for Tuesday (4/27) is filling up quickly....

Becky Cunningham

Assistant to Frank Lindh, General Counsel

415/703-2128

Room 5138

bec@cpuc.ca.gov
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